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This letter is an electronic communication from Texas State University, a member of The Texas State University System. 

7-11-23

To whom it may concern: 

This letter is to recognize KDL as the sole source distributor of ALERRT authorized training 
kits.  ALERRT works closely with KDL to ensure that all of the materials contained in each of 
their kits meets the exacting standards of our courses. 

Sincerely, 

J. Pete Blair
Executive Director
ALERRT


